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Commentary

VE Day: Tribute to
the fallen

And finally.....

The Gambling
Business
Group has
written to the
gambling minister
Baroness
Twycross to
convey the
industry’s
disappointment at
the pace and
commitment to
reforming the
antiquated
gambling llaws.
The GBG is
pressing for a
more progressive
approach. Here,
Coinslot reports
what chief
executive Peter
Hannibal had to
say.

“This is ... a critical time for the whole land-
based gambling sector, a time where we need
all the help and support it can get, including
from you as our Minister for Gambling”

LETTER TO THE MINISTER
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A very special mention to

Martin Agabeg and his

team at NSM Music who

have booked a commemo-

rative advert in this week’s

edition of Coinslot to mark VE Day on

8 May.

The 80th anniversary of the end of

the Second World War, Martin wanted

NSM and the industry to pay tribute

to those that fought for freedom, to

honour the fallen and to remember

with gratitude how they gave every-

thing for peace.


